
 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL PROCUREMENT REQUEST 
 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Yamhill Fire Protection District will hold a 
joint public hearing of its Board of Directors and its Local Contract Review Board on the 
11th day of February 2019, at 7:30p.m.  The purpose of the meeting is to review a 
request for an exemption from public contracting requirements and to approve a special 
procurement in accordance with ORS 279B.085.  The approval of the special 
procurement is sought so that Yamhill Fire Protection District may purchase a 3,000-
gallon Kenworth demonstration tender in the approximate amount of $207,115.00, per 
the recommendation of the Fire Chief.  Interested parties are invited to attend and be 
heard.  After conclusion of the meeting, the District may award a contract for the tender.   
 
 
 
       Brian Jensen, Fire Chief 
       Yamhill Fire Protection District 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


